
January 11, 2021 

Notice of Price Increase  

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

This notice serves to inform you that we have received price increase letters from all of our Manufacturers.  

Listed below are the increases that will be put into place by Marvic Supply on February 1st 2021. 

 

 Material      Increase Pct. 

 Residential Roofing Products    6%-8% 

 Commercial Roofing Products    6%-8% 

 Siding Products and Accessories   6%-8% 

 Gutter and Metal Products    8%-10% 

 Metal Roofing Products     10%-15% 

 Window and Door Products    5%-14% 

 Decking and Millwork     4%-6% 

 

We anticipate additional price increases from many suppliers again this Spring or Early Summer due to 

continued raw material shortages and higher costs.  If you have any questions regarding any of the above 

referenced increases, please contact your local branch office or assigned Marvic Outside Sales 

Representative.  

We thank you for your business over this past year of uncertainty.  We have all had to learn new ways to 

operate our businesses and communicate with customers and suppliers.  Please know that our Staff will 

strive to provide you, our customer, a continued high level of service with attention to both your and our 

employees’ safety for as long as it takes to get the COVID-19 pandemic under control and behind us. 

    

     Return to www.marvicsupply.com. 

https://www.marvicsupply.com/

